
Loganlea Station 
Relocation and Park ‘n’ 
Ride Expansion Project
Have your say

The Department of Transport and Main 
Roads (TMR) is planning  for the Loganlea 
Station Relocation and Park ‘n’ Ride 
Expansion.
We are seeking your feedback on station elements, 
such as customer experience, movement in and 
around the station, access, safety, landscaping 
and changes in the local environment.

We want to understand what your priorities are for 
an upgraded Loganlea Station and Park ‘n’ Ride.

Provide your feedback online
TMR has developed an online survey to seek your 
feedback and ideas on the project. 

Scan the QR code or visit the online engagement hub at  
www.tmr.qld.gov.au/Loganleastation to complete the 
survey and contribute to the project Ideas Wall.

Have your say by 2 October 2020. 
You can also give us a call or send an email to provide feedback.

Contact us   Phone: 1800 957 066    Email: loganleastationrelocation@tmr.qld.gov.au




